
 

 

HP/SEC/                                                                                          10th February, 2023 
 
 
 
1. BSE Ltd. 
    Corporate Relationship Department,                       
    1st Floor, New Trading Ring,                                     
    Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers,                               
    Dalal Street, Fort,                                                      
    Mumbai - 400 001 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
    Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, 
    Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
    Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
    Bandra (East), 
    Mumbai - 400 051 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub : Newspaper Publication for the Attention of Shareholders of the Company for 

updating their email address(s) and Mobile Number(s) 

         ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We are enclosing herewith newspapers cutting of Public Notice for the Attention of 

Shareholders of the Company for updating their email address(s) and Mobile Number(s) 

with Registrar and Transfer Agent (RTA) of the Company in case of holding their shares in 

physical mode and with their Depository Participant (DP) in case of Demat Holding. These 

notices were published on 10th February, 2023 in Business Standard in English and 

Mumbai Lakshdeep in Marathi. 

 
Please take the above on record. 

 
 
Thanking you,   

                           Yours faithfully, 
                                                         For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 

 
 
 

                          S. M. Mandke 
                     Vice President - Company Secretary       

                                                                                                    FCS-2723 

Encl: As above 
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